
January 12, 2023

Dear PCSB Bank Customer:

We are pleased to announce that PCSB Bank is now a subsidiary of Brookline Bancorp, Inc. Brookline 
Bancorp is a multi-bank holding company for Brookline Bank and Bank Rhode Island.

PCSB Bank will keep its name and continue operating all of its branch locations throughout New 
York’s Lower Hudson Valley. As a member of the Brookline Bancorp family of banks, PCSB Bank will 
be able to provide you with access to new and upgraded products and services offered through our 
branches and online. We will also be able to introduce new lending and cash management products.  

At this time, nothing regarding your accounts will change. You can continue banking as usual while we 
work to integrate systems and take advantage of all the product and service enhancements that will 
be made. In the coming months, we will keep you informed about important conversion details. You 
will also receive information about updates to PCSB Bank products, services and policies. Our priority, 
first and foremost, is to make this transition seamless for you — our valued customer. 

We’re excited to join the Brookline Bancorp family and look forward to continuing to meet all your 
banking needs. Our commitment to Lower Hudson Valley families, businesses and communities will 
remain our first priority as we move forward. If you have any questions please feel free to contact 
your local branch or account representative.

Thank you for being a loyal PCSB Bank customer. We value your business and look forward to 
continue serving you, your family and/or your business for many years to come. 

Sincerely,

Michael P. Goldrick		
President & CEO		
PCSB Bank
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